
NOTIFICATION 

FEEDBACK ON ICT AND FIT CURRICULUM 

The Board has decided to take feedback from the teachers of the schools affiliated to it regarding its 

Foundation of Information Technology (FIT) and Information and Communication Technology (ICT) 

curriculum offered to the students of grades IX and X.  You are requested to provide your valuable 

feedback by submitting the online feedback form which is available at http://www.cbseacademic.in 

or you may print and send hardcopies to Dr. Kshipra Verma at the address mentioned below: 

Central Board of Secondary Education 

17, Rouse Avenue, Shiksha Sadan 

Near Bal Bhawan 

New Delhi 110002 

 

 Your precious feedback shall be a great contribution towards further improvement of these 

curriculums. The feedback form will be available online till 15th December, 2013 and may be 

submitted as Hardcopy by 20th December, 2013.  

 

Sd/- 

Dr. Sadhana Parashar 

Director (ATR&I) 

http://www.cbseacademic.in/

